
 
 

Fallen Hiker on Deer Springs Trail 

August 1, 2009 
Marion Mt Trail 
2009-012 

 

By Pete Carlson 

At 7pm the Sheriff called us about a man who had taken a fall on the Deer Springs 
Trail and was injured. William and I quickly grabbed our gear and started the drive 
to the trailhead. Team members Chad Marler and Les Walker who live in Idyllwild 
got to the trail quickly and started the 90 minute hike up several thousand feet to 
where the hiker was reported to be located. The State Park personel in the area hiked 
over and found the man and determined he was not badly injured and he was going 
to hike out on his own. We were told that we were not needed around 8pm and 
everyone returned home. 

 

  

RMRU is a volunteer search and rescue team that covers Riverside County and assists other teams 
with search and rescue efforts in other counties. Each member purchases their own equipment and 
takes time off work, without compensation, to participate in search and rescue missions. Team 
equipment is purchased from contributions from the community. We are a non-profit organization and 
are funded by donations from people like you. 

      


